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I am writing to strongly encourage you to support HB 4083, the COAL Act.  Oregon 

citizens need to know how state money is being invested, and we need to know that 

it is Not funding fossil fuel extinction.  I am a PERS retiree and was shocked to learn 

that our state has supported our devastating climate crisis through the use of PERS 

funds.  Oregon is smarter than much of the rest of the country - please do your part 

to address our worsening climate by supporting the COAL Act.  Thank you, and I 

appreciate your hard work on behalf of Oregonians.    

Laurie Moses  3870 Ferry Street Eugene, OR 97405 


